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CHANGE OF BUSINESS ADDRESS AND CONTACT
INFORMATION

Northeast Electric Development Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) held the 22th meeting of the 8th session

of the Board of Directors in the conference room of the Company on 25 May 2018. The meeting

approved the resolution of relocation of business address. To fulfill its business development needs,

since 28 May 2018, the Company has moved from Floor 23, Building 4, No.9 East Taihu Road,

Xinbei District, Changzhou City, Jiangsu Province to a new location for business operation. The

changed business address and contact information are announced as follows:

Business Address: 22nd Floor, HNA Plaza, No.7 Guoxing Road, Haikou City, Hainan Province

Post code: 570203

Telephone (Investor Relations Hotline): 0898-6887 6008

Fax: 0898-6887 6008

The above changes shall officially take effect from 28 May 2018. Other contact information such as

the Company's URL and email address remains the same.

By order of the Board
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